
NOTICE OF COMMUNITY UPDATE 

VERDANT MEDICAL, INC. 

 

Notice is hereby given that Verdant Medical, Inc. (“Verdant”) will hold a virtual meeting on 

November 12, 2020 at 6:00 PM to update the community relative to its proposal to site a 

Cannabis Establishment at 1589-1593 Blue Hill Avenue in Mattapan. 

 

Virtual meeting information is at the end of this notice. This meeting will be held in accordance 

with the Massachusetts Cannabis Control Commission’s Administrative Order Allowing Virtual 

Web-Based Community Outreach Meetings and the applicable requirements set forth in M.G.L. 

ch. 94G and 935 CMR 500.000 et seq. A copy of the meeting presentation will be made available 

at least 24 hours prior to the meeting by visiting VerdantBoston.squarespace.com. 

 

Interested members of the community will have the opportunity to ask questions and receive 

answers from company representatives about the proposed facility and operations. Questions can 

be submitted in advance by emailing rebecca@vicentesederberg.com or asked during the 

meeting. 

 

-- 

Please click the link below to join the webinar: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85723133237 

 

Or iPhone one-tap :  

    US: +13126266799,,85723133237#  or +16465588656,,85723133237#  

 

Or Telephone: 312 626 6799   

Webinar ID: 857 2313 3237 
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